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Hello everyone, 

 

My name is Miss Dunbar. This is my second 

year teaching at St. Clement’s and I'm 

enjoying teaching Year 4.  

 

This half term, we have been reading 'The 

Firework Maker's Daughter,' this story is 

about a young, brave girl called Lila who 

wants to become the best firework maker in 

the world. Lila travels on an incredible 

journey in search of the final firework-

making secret. On her journey, she faces 

numerous challenges and obstacles such as 

pirates and a fire-fiend! If this story sounds 

interesting to you, why don't you give it a 

read and let me know what you think?  

 

Year 4 have also started swimming this term 

and I am very proud of their progress. They 

have listened to the instructor's advice and 

are practising their technique in the pool. 

 

I hope you all enjoy your weekend 
 

Miss Dunbar - Class Teacher 

28th January 2022 Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  

#LearningforLifeAnchoredInChrist  Service    Our values focus this half term is    

Article17: Access to information 
 

Children have the right to get information from the Internet, 

radio, television, newspapers, books and other sources. 

Adults should make sure the information they are getting is 

not harmful. Governments should encourage the media to 

share information from lots of different sources, in 

languages that all children can understand.  

 Harjar & Ali-Akbar  

 

 

 

Penda & Ali A.  

Isam & Izaan  

Ashfaq & Imran  

 

 

 

Luke & Amelia  

Musab & Amaan I  

Katherine & Sulaiman 

 

Afterschool Club 
 KS1 Multi Sports 

(Thursday) - SPACES 
 

Parents of children in 
KS1 we still have 

places available for 
Multi Sports on a 
Thursday.  If you 

would like a place, 
please see the office 

or let your child’s class 
teacher know. 

Today was Mrs Bi’s last day here 

at St. Clement’s. We want her to 

know we will miss her, but wish her 

all the best in her new school. 

 Friday Snacks… 

Please can we remind children and parents that children are 
allowed to bring in a snack on a Friday. However, this should 
be an individual sized bag/bar and is not for sharing.  More 

and more children are bringing in share bags or large bars of 
chocolate and they will not be allowed to have these. 
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